
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
A booklet for post primary pupils has been uploaded to the EA website and can be 
located through the link given below.  This is a useful booklet for all parents to share 
with their child. 
 
 
https://www.eani.org.uk/sites/default/files/2020-
03/STAYING%20SAFE%20A%20BOOKLET%20FOR%20POST%20PRIMARY%20
PUPILS 
 
 
“Staying Safe:- Dealing with COVID-19. A booklet for post-primary pupils” 
 
 
This booklet is designed to support pupils and their parents who have a diagnosis of 
ASD during this difficult time. However, it is also useful for all parents and pupils. 
Both with understanding of and dealing with anxiety around COVID-19 and to 
provide access to useful resources to support home schooling. The booklet is 
designed as a pdf and not to be printed as by clicking on the links to websites, the 
hyperlink will automatically take you there. 
 
 
During the period of the COVID – 19 crisis, the Autism Advisory and Intervention 
Service (AAIS) is suspending its normal service.  As this is a very difficult and 
unsettling time for everyone, the Service will endeavour to provide as much support 
as possible in the current circumstances. 
 
https://www.eani.org.uk/services/pupil-support-services/autism-advisory-intervention-
service-aais  
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